
 
MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
For Public Release 
 
 

Resignation of Manager Sales & Marketing 

 

13th January 2023, Suva, Fiji – Fiji Television Limited wishes to announce the resignation 
of its Manager Sales & Marketing – Ashnil Chand effective 31st January 2023. 
 
He has expressed his wish to move to next challenge of his career. 
 
Mr. Chand has been with FTV for the past 18 months and has also contributed immensely to the 
success of the organization. 
 
FTV will soon advertise this vacant position.   
 

 
 

 
 

     
For more information, please contact Company Secretary, Poonam Nandani 
on email: secretary@fijitv.com.fj  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

   
  
 
   

 
 
 

 


